
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IBIC GraduationClass of 2020. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Welcome, Lauren 

AIM to Haiti 

Back to School Time…. 

We are so thankful for everyone that has so faithfully supported 

our Haiti Schools Program. Last year, WE were able to send over 

150 children to school, support hundreds of UPC of Haiti 

schools, and open a new school. Together, we can do it again. 

Please send your gift ($75/child/year) to: Global Missions 

Division, 36 Research Park Court, Weldon Springs, MO 63304 

Reference: Haiti Schools #3120 

For more photos and news connect with us at: 

Facebook: UPC of Haiti 

  
 

 

The Ron Brian Family 
Fall 2020 Haiti UPCI/Weldon Spring, MO 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Secondary School Construction 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Water Truck 


